
Dr. Mona Jain Middle School  
Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) Meeting 
Date: Monday March 28th, 2022 

  
 
Call to Order:  5:31pm  
 
Welcome: President: Open house Orientation for grade 6 students will be taking place on 
March 12th and March 19th.  PTO will have a table set up to recruit new members.  Ms. 
Gerber - There will be different stations and prospective students will have a passport to be 
stamped as they visit each station.  5 model classrooms will be set up: Language Arts, Tech, 
Science, & Math.  There will be a Café, spirit wear, Kona Ice and Ty’s BBQ.  A call out was 
made to all 5 grade parents to inform them of the Orientation.  In addition, new prospective 
students entering grade 7 and 8 are also invited if they wish to tour the school.   
Saturday boot camps – PTO will sponsor incentives for the boot camp. 
 
Approval of Minutes: Minutes from the February 28th, 2022 meeting were approved as 
submitted.  Motion to approve from Tara and seconded by Angel.   
  
Board Reports 
 Treasurer: Current balance is $4315.26.  (Still processing expenses from the Dance). 
 
Committee Reports 
 Spirit Nights – Spirit night is tomorrow March 29th at Wolf’s Head, all day lunch. 

Freddy’s reached out to organize another spirit night, we will arrange a date.  The PTO 
would like to arrange Moe’s for a future Spirit Night which would include a pop up tent 
and meal kits onsite at the school.  Parents can pre-order a meal kit and pick up their 
meal kit in the car loop after school hours. 

 Dance: 385 tickets were sold for the spring dance.  A sincere thank you to everyone 
who volunteered.   

 8th grade celebration – The Committee met last Monday to delegate tasks and 
investigate pricing for celebration related items.  The school is deciding on where to 
hold the celebration, either the gym or the cafeteria.   

 Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week – April 25th – 29th.   
 
Principle’s Report 

 Thank you to all the volunteers for the best dance the school has ever had.  
 The school is requesting to change the Wolf’s Head spirit night sign as it reads “Cold 

Beer” in the logo.   
 The district is projecting that Mona Jain will lose 100 incoming 6th grade students.  

There are 220 5th graders at Gullet.   
 8th Grade celebration will be in person.  The school is working out the logistical 

planning details which include an award ceremony, dance, & cake.  The last day will 



likely be a grab and go bag lunch for the students.  The school will require 8 
volunteers for the celebration on May 26th.  

 Spring Book Fair – April 13-21.  The schools needs volunteers to set up on the 12th, 
help process the sales during the week, and break down the book fair on the 19th.  
 

 
Upcoming Events:  Spirit Night April 14th Chick-Fil-A 
Next PTO Meeting Date:  April 25th, 2022 
No school April 15th  
Early release April 20th  
 
Adjournment:   6:12 pm 
 


